
RIT Student Chapter Students Adventure at 2019 WSCL in Orlando, FL 

The RIT ASCE Student Chapter sent three students to the 2019 WSCL conference in Orlando, 

Florida. It was a very influential experience for all of the participants, as they have become even 

more active members in the 

club in the short time since 

the conference. The students 

engaged in different 

workshops, seminars, and 

networking sessions that 

provided them with valuable 

skills and information to take 

back to their student chapter. 

It was an experience that they 

will not soon forget, as they 

were able to learn more about ASCE and 

create long lasting relationships with 

other student chapters. Sending new 

students to this conference increases 

student involvement in our club, 

university, and community as a whole. 

 


